
 

25-12-2020 

NOTICE 

B.Tech Institute Level Admissions 2020-21 

   Extension of Date 

In view of State CET Cell extending the dates of registration, aspiring candidates are 

required to note that the last date for filling and submission of Institute Level 

application form for admission to B.Tech. for 2020-21 has been extended to 8th 

January 2021 upto 4 p.m.. 

The earlier schedule for admission dt. 22-12-20 to Institute Level seats remains 

cancelled. Revised schedule for display of Merit List and Institute Level rounds will 

be displayed shortly.  

Please keep checking the website www.spit.ac.in for further updates. 
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